
 
 

Re: Support for our Rogue Siskiyou Training Facility 
 

From Julie D Scherbarth <rowdee@hughes.net> 

Date Thu 3/6/2025 4:38 AM 

 
Agness Fire Dept supports the building of a Regional Training Facility 

in Curry County. We are a non tax base fire dept and look forward to 

sending our firemen for training closer to home due to money 

constraints. We Support this project 100%. 

 
 
Bill Scherbarth, Fire Chief 

 
 
 

 


